
 

 
 
 

 
 

Tonight: Tim Dreverman, Willinga Park 
Introduction: Gareth Davies 

Vote of Thanks: Dom Fondacaro 
Fellowship: Clare Nyholm and John Payne 

Future Programs:  

 

26 Mar; Denise Loft and 4 UHS students, 
STUDENT COACHING PROGRAM 
Introduction: Tony Fondacaro 
Vote of Thanks: Wayne Fry 
Fellowship: Guy Porter and Rob Powell 
 

April is Rotary’s Maternal and Child Health Month 
 

2 Apr; TBA 
Fellowship: Rhondda Purtell and Trevor Schofield 
 

9 Apr; TBA 
Fellowship: Leonie Smith and Mike Smith 
 

16 Apr; TBA 
Fellowship: Ian Tibbles and Dale Wilford 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting’s Report for 12 March 2019 
 

President Craig Saunders opened the club assembly welcoming members.  
President Craig said that the main topic of conversation for the Club Assembly is fundraising ideas for the 
next 12 months to 3 years.  
President Craig thanked members for playing tennis-social get together event on Sunday, with over 25 
Rotarians, partners and family attended making the tennis day an annual event with the Lions Club and inviting 
the APEX Club for next year event.  
ANZAC Day President Craig and Yvonne will lay the wreath at the Dawn Service and PPs Clive Cross and 
Brian Morrison to lay the wreath at the Milton Service.  
President Craig informed members of the club have expressed an interest in hosting Youth exchange 
student.  
President Craig sent out a HUGE THANK YOU to Rotarians Gareth Davies (proprietor of Brush ‘n Broom), 
Ian Tibbles and non-Rotarian Craig Smith for renovating and painting the outside of Amber Yurana 
Cancer House. The paint and filler were organised by Inspirations Paints Ulladulla and supplied free by 
Dulux paints. The house was painted in 4 days. 👏👏👏👏👏👏👏👏👏👏👏👏  
Upcoming events: 
Blessing of the Fleet Princess Ball is on the Saturday 6th April. Rotarians are encouraged to attend tickets 
are going on sale Sunday week cost $75.00 available at the Civic Centre between 5pm and 7pm.  
The Dunn Lewis Centre is the venue for the District Conference in March 2020. Saturday Night Dinner’s 
theme is the roaring 20s.  
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 March is Rotary’s Water and Sanitation Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
Semi-annual Subs are OVERDUE 

29-31 
Mar 

Fri-
Sun 

PETS and  
District Assembly,  
Venue Pearce, ACT 

24 Mar Sun Bare Foot Bowling 
30 Mar Sat Triple 0 Ball - $50 See Tony F. 

6 Apr Sat Princess of the Fleet Ball 
10 Apr Wed Our Club’s Birthday 
21 Apr Sun Blessing of the Fleet Parade 

26 Apr-
18 May  

Base Camp Walk 
Good Luck; Jo Jones, Andrea 
and Rodney Tucker 

7 to 28 
May Tues Meet at Dunn Lewis Centre 

26 May Sun Swap Meet 
25 Jun Tues Club Changeover, Golf Club 

  District Changeover 

18 Oct Fri Business Community Network, 
Luncheon, Beachside Golf Club 

WE ALL NEED TO NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt  
on 0407 958 516, edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

Let us stop Ed from guessing our attendance, please. 
 

BIRTHDAYS: 
19 Mar; Brian Johnson and Craig Saunders, 

22 Mar; Rebecca Schultz,  
23 Mar; Peter Culham,  

24 Mar; Trevor Schofield. 
 

ANNIVERSARIES: None this week. 
 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au
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Needing assistance with the Easter raffle looking at a seafood raffle using the chocolate wheel. Members are 
required to assist with the running of the raffle on the day. Monies raised are going to our Club.  
Thank you to Grant Schultz, Shelagh & Emile Jansen, Jo Jones, Phil Brown, Andrea Tucker, 
Rhondda Purtell, Ian Tibbles, Annie & Simon Brown and Avril Pryor for working in the Steak Bar 
at Milton Show. Hoping the amber liquid assisted with the hot conditions in the Bar.  
A Big Thank you to everyone who attended the Rotary Foundation Seminar at the Dunn Lewis Centre on 
Saturday 2nd March 2019.  
Almoner Bill Harris informed member of the progress of the following people Reg Sawyer still is at David 
Berry Hospital for rehab after a stroke, Maisie Bennett and Elaine Matthews both are at Nowra Private 
going well, Keith Bennett is going well though is undergoing tests, and Zilma Turnbull is at Milton Hospital 
at last report not well. Thank you to Bill for your ongoing updates of our members and their families.  
Phil Brown BOF is running well, new sponsors are on board, Rehearsal are in full swing for the Princess Ball. 
Major Shoalhaven City Council and Ex Servos. Leonie Smith informed members that there is live music before 
the parade first time ever and the highlight of the day is the Elton John cover band. Phil then thanked Leonie 
Smith and Stephen Hladio for their efforts in organising the Entertainment and Stall holders.  
Ideas from Members for Fundraising for the Club  
Suggestions were a Blue Light Disco, good band, guest speaker for next to nothing, movie premiere possibly 
Star Wars last movie, families' fun day, International Rotary Day or Men’s day hosting a lunch. Hosting a 
Bunning sausage sizzle, chocolate wheel in a busy part of the town during holiday time. Car raffle start in 
January to draw at Blessing of the Fleet, collecting of bottles earn and return.  
Applying for grants. Rock and Roll night, Ron Coote guest speaking, colour walk, David Morrison wine talk. 
Thank You Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 
 

End of Report 
 

ROTARY V LIONS - SOCIAL – TENNIS DAY, Sunday 10 March 2019 
From our Club 25 attended including 14 members the inaugural Social-Tennis day with around the same number from the Ulladulla 
Milton Lions Club.       Great weather – food, an enjoyable day of FUN, FELLOWSHIP and FRIENDSHIP. 
Thank you to the organisers; Pauline McIlveen and Jan Shalhoub, thanks to the Rotarians who brought sweets or salads or both 
like Avril Pryor. Thanks to the cooks; Gerry Taniane, Craig Saunders and Wayne Fry. 

  

  
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Bare Foot Bowling - Social Event 
Mollymook Bowling Club 

Sunday 24 March 2019 - 4:30 for 5:00pm start bowling 
$30 per person, includes Bowling and BBQ dinner 

 

Triple 0 Ball - Sat 30 March 2019    
Honouring Milton Ulladulla Emergency Services, 

For more information see Tony Fondacaro. 

Gareth 
Davies, 

Pres 
Craig 

Saunders 
and Craig 

Smith. 


